From: Chris Gekas

To: Beverly Duffy
Date: 1/16/08 1:50 PM
Subject: Fwd: Stop The Government Intrusion Into Our Homes

>>> "Wendy Widlus” <ww@earthlink.net> 1/16/2008 6:49 AM >>>
Wendy Widlus

10420 Hebron Lane

Los Angeles, CA 90077-2720

January 16, 2008

Jackalyne Pfannenstiel

Dear Jackalyne Pfannenstiel:

You know, T am truly astonished. On one level this is funny, on another
frightening. Mostly it is sad. I have voted in every election. I voted

for Goernor Schwarzenegger, and have defended his actions. I don't know
that I will do that again. Oh, and by the way, I already do a great deal

to conserve energy, so this is not about being unwilling to do that. For
goodness sakes, please rember this is still a free country and do
something sensible with the authority you have.

Wendy Widius

Sincerely,

Wendy Widlus
310.701.9514




